
 

 

Prince George City Mayor & Council 
City of Prince George 

1100 Patricia Blvd. 

Prince George, BC V2L 3V9 

 

Via Email 

 

To Mayor Yu & Council, 

This letter is to request a resolution of support regarding an application to the 

Northern Development Initiative Trust (NDIT) Recreation Infrastructure grant 

program for the Prince George Family YMCA. 

YMCA BC respectfully requests your support to apply for funding for the Prince 

George YMCA Facility Enhancement project to upgrade the heating, ventilation 
and air conditioning (HVAC) system as part of an overall facility improvement project 

to enhance member experience at Prince George Family YMCA’s Health, Fitness & 

Aquatics Centre. Our organization will apply for a grant of up to $300,000 through the 

NDIT Recreation Infrastructure Program to be paid from the Prince George Regional 

Development Account.   

Given the above information, we respectfully request the following resolution to 

support our application: 

 
 THAT, the City of Prince George supports the application to Northern Development 

Initiative Trust from YMCA BC for the Prince George YMCA Facility Enhancement 

Project. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Adina Spivak 

Manager, Proposal & Grant Development 
C: 778-230-2957  E: adina.spivak@bc.ymca.ca  

 

cc: Amanda Alexander, Chief Health Equity and Operating Officer 

mailto:adina.spivak@bc.ymca.ca

